REQUEST FOR QUOTES FOR PROFESSIONAL ENGINEERING/ARCHITECTURAL SERVICES
JANE E. DELONG MEMORIAL HALL ELECTRICAL MODERNIZATION PRPOJECT
WASHINGTONVILLE BOROUGH, MONTOUR COUNTY, PENNSYLVANIA

The Jane E. DeLong Memorial Hall Association proposes to use Community Development Block Grant funds to procure an engineer or architect for the design and construction supervision of the Jane E. DeLong Memorial Hall Electrical Modernization project at the Jane E. DeLong Memorial Hall, located at 1129 Third St, Washingtonville, PA 17884.  The Association is requesting quotes for the purchase of these services, which include all necessary design and specifications for the bidding of and contracting for the Jane E. DeLong Memorial Hall Electrical Modernization project. Complete quote details, including the required quote format, may be obtained by contacting:

 Kristin McLaughlin, Senior Project Coordinator
SEDA-COG
201 Furnace Road
Lewisburg, PA 17837
570-524-4491
kmclaughlin@seda-cog.org 

Quotes will be accepted until 3:00 p.m. prevailing time, October 13, 2021, 2021, at which time they will be publicly opened at SEDA-Council of Governments, 201 Furnace Road, Lewisburg, PA, 17837.  Quotes shall be on the forms required, sealed and clearly marked on the outside, "Engineering/Architectural Services Quote," and submitted to:

Kristin McLaughlin, Senior Project Coordinator
SEDA-COG
201 Furnace Road
Lewisburg, PA 17837

Quotes that are faxed or e-mailed cannot be accepted.






A pre-quote meeting will be held at the Delong Memorial Hall at 3:00 p.m. on October 1, 2021.  Attendance at this meeting will provide interested Engineers/Architects with an opportunity to see the facility and discuss proposed changes to the building.

